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UNITED STATES NORTHERN COMMAND

FEB 2 2017

HQ USNORTHCOM/CS
250 Vandenberg Street, Suite B016
Peterson Air Force Base CO 80914-3801

The Black Vault
Mr. John Greenewald, Jr.

Dear Mr. Greenewald, Jr.

We received a Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) referral from the National Security
Agency (NSA), NSA Case 84857-R1, for your FOIA request dated 29 June 2016. Your
request was assigned USNORTHCOM FOIA case number 17-F-027. In your request
letter you asked for the following: Copy of the Intellipedia entry (from all three Wikis that
make up the Intellipedia) for the following entry(s): Unknown Tracks, Tracks of Interest,
and/or NORAD. ‘

Upon review of the documents referred to us for review, we have determined them to
be partially releasable as portions are exempt from mandatory disclosure under FOIA
exemption (b)(3) as those portions are specifically exempted from disclosure by statute,
P.L. 86-36 and withheld. In addition, portions are exempt from mandatory disclosure
under FOIA exemption (b)(6) and withheld because the release of the exempted
information would constitute a clearly unwarranted invasion of personal privacy. The
authority for these exemptions can be found in the United States Code, Title 5, Section
552 (b)(3) and (b)(6).

As a requester in the “News Media” fee category, you received the first 100 pages of
records at no cost; therefore, there are no assessable fees for processing your request.
If you have any further questions concerning your request, please do not hesitate to
contact our FOIA Request Service Center at the above address.

If you are not satisfied with this action, you have the right to appeal to the appeilate
authority, Ms. Joo Chung, Director of Oversight and Compliance (ODCMO), Office of
the Secretary of Defense (OSD). The appellate address is: ODCMO Directorate for
Oversight and Compliance, 4800 Mark Center Drive, ATTN: DPCLTD, FOIA Appeals,
Mailbox #24, Alexandria, VA 22350-1700. As an alternative, you may use the OSD
FOIA request portal to submit your appeal electronically at the following link:
http://pal.whs.mil/palMain.aspx or email your appeal to OSD.FOIA-APPEAL@mail.mil.

If you use email, please have the words “FOIA Appeal” in the subject of the email. Your
appeal should cite our case number 17-F-027, be postmarked within 90 days of the date
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